

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are writing to remind everyone dropping off children at both school and Happy Smiles that it is an offence to stop on the yellow zig zags outside of school to drop or collect children.

While most people do understand that this is really important for the safety of our children, we have been made aware that a small minority are still using the zigzags to drop or collect, which is really dangerous.

As well as posting regular items in the school newsletter we have asked the council to repaint the lines so they are clearer and the police will now be mounting more regular spot checks and issuing fines, where appropriate. We do understand that both school sites are in residential areas and sometimes it is difficult to find a space really close to school but we ask that you consider the safety of the children and avoid stopping on the zig zags at any time.

Thank you in advance of your co-operation in this really important matter.

Leadgate Primary School Board of Governors